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Required to arrive prior to the Commissions 12/24 Deadline!

Aloha, to even hear that there are considerations to up zone agriculture land on the east side
from agricultural to an urban center zoning is surprising with the current traffic situation
which is building as it is. Also, lets not forget another current concern which is to become
more reliant on our own ability to grow more food on island rather then continue to import
from the mainland and the other islands. So, the justification to make this change is why?

In addition, to approve any additional resort, hotel or residential projects before the traffic
situation is resolved, would be a major mistake. Perhaps if all the developers who would be
delayed put their efforts and resources behind the island’s traffic problems, we could resolve
this problem in a more timely manner.

Mahalo

Benjamin Gillikin

4100 Queen Emma’s Dr. #39
Princeville, HI 96722 USA
1.917.502.4823 Cell
baillikin@me.com
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